
Notice of Meeting of the Board of 

Directors of Oasis A Condominium 

Association 
 

 

Dear Unit Owners,  

 

Please be advised that the Board of 

Directors meeting originally scheduled for 

tomorrow has been postponed to Thursday, 

February 13th, 2025.  

 

We thank you for your understanding! 

 

The Board of Directors and Management.  

 


